
 

Effective Now! Coming Soon! New/Updated 
Policies 

• For all staff who use Avatar for Clinical
Documentation: Updates to Avatar NX Guide 

• For All BHRS Staff: Finalizing Draft Assessments
ahead of CalAIM Assessment Go-Live

• Stay Tuned!

Finalizing Draft Assessments Ahead of CalAIM Assessment Go-Live Available as of: 12/9/24 

We are approaching the go-live date for the new CalAIM Assessment, scheduled for Monday, December 9th, 2024. We ask that all staff finalize 
draft assessments created in 2024. To assist with this transition, QM will start sending individual notifications and will send weekly program 
updates to supervisors.  Please review the following link for additional information: Instructions for Draft Assessments in Avatar  

Key Deadlines: 
- December 2nd: All draft assessments from 2024 must be finalized by this date.
- December 9th: CalAIM Assessment go-live.

Updates to Avatar NX Guide Effective: Now 

The Avatar NX Updates and Tips Guide has been updated to include information on how to register a group service and add clients to the group.

What’s New! Release Date: November 15, 2024 

QM Updates 

https://smcgov.sharepoint.com/:b:/t/HLT_BHRS_QM/ER-Wru7tZ3VDlHoO--Ur9_ABXgAbNTTN6CR7IN4Y7lVG5g?e=Vavp8k
https://www.smchealth.org/sites/main/files/file-attachments/avatar_nx_updates_2023-7.pdf?1689102725

